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I believe that you should be making it easier to get petition signatures and have them 

approved, not harder. We should be able to go online to sign petitions rather than the 

arcane and outdated regulations currently in place. Instead you want to put more 

restrictions on the process so citizens are just not able in practical terms to get 

initiatives on the ballot. We are seeing in this current legislative session how 

ambitious the state government is in their overreach. Oregon's citizens need the right 

to put initiatives on the ballot more than ever. 


